
Mallor Grodner Attorneys 

Participate in 18th Annual Family Law Institute 
The Indiana Continuing Legal Forum hosted the 18th Annual Family Law Institute as a 

webcast, on October 23, 2020. Andy Mallor served as Institute Chair, a position he has held since 

its inception, and was responsible for planning, recruiting faculty, and presiding over the seminar.  

Andy also served on a faculty panel, along with Mallor Grodner attorney, Tim Sledd, 

presenting “Mediation in a Zoom Environment.”  Both Andy and Tim are registered family law 

mediators.   

Mallor Grodner attorneys Kendra Gjerdingen, Lisa Anderson, and Erick Gjerdingen also 

attended the Institute. The Institute will continue to be available for replay by family law 

practitioners who were unable to participate in the live webcast. 

Learn more about Mallor Grodner family law and mediation practice at 

www.lawmg.com. Contact Andrew C. Mallor, Timothy M. Sledd, Kendra G. Gjerdingen, Lisa A. 

Anderson, or Erick T. Gjerdingen by calling our Bloomington office at 812.332.5000 or our 

Indianapolis office at 317.453.2000. 
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